LYNN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Administrative Offices - 90 Commercial Street, Lynn, MA 01905 Tel: (781) 593-1680 ~ Fax: (781) 477-7487



Office of the Superintendent

July 22, 2013

Ms. Mary Audley City Clerk Lynn City Hall

Dear Ms. Audley:

Please be advised that an open meeting of the Thurgood Marshall Building Committee will take place on Tuesday, July 30, 2013 at 10:00 A.M. in the Staff Development Room, on the second floor of the Lynn Vocational Technical Institute Annex Building, 90 Commercial Street.

Attached is the agenda for this meeting.

Very truly yours,

Catherine C. Latham, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools

atherine C. Litham

THURGOOD MARSHALL MIDDLE SCHOOL - Lynn, MA

TMMS Building Committee Meeting No. 9

Tuesday, July 30, 2013

Staff Development Room, Lynn Voc Tech Annex

10:00 AM

Agenda

- 1. Overview of Schematic Design
 - Presentation of Schematic Design
 - Update on Geo-environmental, Geotechnical and Site
 - Update from MSBA on DESE Submittal
 - Update from City on Mass Historical Commission Approval
- 2. Review of Construction Cost Estimate
 - Cost Reconciliation Process Construction Cost
 - Total Project Budget to be Submitted to MSBA
- 3. Building Committee Vote on Schematic Design Submission to MSBA
 - Schematic Design Submission to MSBA on August 8, 2013
- 4. Update on Public Outreach
- 5. Other Business
- 6. Next Meetings

